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Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 10 & 11 GCSE Drama Theatre Trip - The Woman in Black

An exciting opportunity has arisen for our GCSE Drama pupils to
visit the Forum Theatre in Billingham to watch a production of The
Woman in Black. This is an excellent production and will provide a
fantastic opportunity for pupils to see live theatre of high quality
locally. As part of the GCSE Drama course, watching live theatre
is a compulsory element and as such this trip would satisfy that
requirement.

Dates and Times: The excursion will take place on Wednesday
27th September. We will be departing from Risedale at 12.45pm
and returning at approximately 6.15pm. If you plan on collecting
your child, please be at school for our return.

Food: Pupils who normally receive Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch for the
day. For all other pupils, food will not be provided and they will need to bring a packed lunch.

Clothing: Pupils should wear their full school uniform.

Cost: The cost of this trip for the transport and tickets will be £30.50 payable via ParentPay. If you
have any concerns regarding affordability, please get in touch with the school.

Consent: A consent form will be sent via EVOLVE to your email address, and we kindly request
that you complete it no later than Sunday 24th September to secure your child's place.

Your child will be covered by the School/Educational Journey Insurance. Should you require any
further information with regard to the details of cover and limits of indemnity, please visit the school
website. The 'Educational Visits’ policy can be found on our website in our School Policies area.

If your child does not require a place, please let me know as soon as possible, so that another pupil
may be offered the opportunity.

Kind Regards,

Mrs A Southworth-Gedye
Head of Drama
southworthgedye.a@risedale.org.uk
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